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2017 Oregon International Air Show  
September 22-24 

Portland International & Hillsboro Airport  
 

 
 
The Oregon International Air Show is September 22-24 at Hillsboro Airport (HIO).  Residents 
near HIO may experience temporary changes in overflight activity as well as aircraft noise 
during the show and during practice/preparation activities prior to the show. 
 
Air show activity will also result in temporary changes to departure procedures at Portland 
International Airport (PDX).  Due to the temporary airspace restrictions around HIO during 
the air show, it will be necessary for jet aircraft departing to the west from PDX to be turned 
to the north or south sooner than usual.  This may result in changes in overflights or noise 
for airport neighbors. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during these temporary conditions. 
 
 
For further information or Air Show related noise complaints please contact: 
Oregon International Air Show 
Phone:  971.217.6906 
E-mail:  Info@oregonairshow.com 
Web:  http://www.oregonairshow.com 
 
Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 
Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 
E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 
Web:  http://www.portofportland.com/Noise_Mgmt_Home.aspx 
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